FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

April 30, 2015

JODELL L. JOHNSON

790 SE 7TH AVENUE

POMPANO BEACH, FL 33060 i 2 T eEDESS9 0

This is to advise you that on March 5, 2015, we filed your entity under the above
name, which was not available.

Therefore, we request that you file an amehdment, at no charge, fo change the name of
your entity to make it distinguishable from the existing entity. We have enciosed forms
and guidelines for your assistance. '

We apologize for this inconvenience and trust that you understand the urgency in
completing this amendment, and returning it along with a copy of this letter to my
attention as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, piease call (850) 245-6052.

Sincerely,

Christine Haney

~ Regulatory Specialist !l
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